From: Ross Milton

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: N Baldwin St
Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 2:36:09 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I support the new four way stop sign on N Baldwin St. I drive and bike this area frequently.
The four way stop sign will slightly slow me down when I am in a car, but this is worth it for
the safety for peds and bikes on Baldwin St. In addition, it may drive more traffic to First St
over Baldwin which would be a good thing.

I support the uphill bike lane which will make this route a possibility for bikers. The loss of
parking will harm some residents, but there are other options in the vicinity. Those who do not
live on a permit block should consider petitioning for their block to be added to the permit
parking system. Additionally there are many parking spots on Dayton and Baldwin St North of
Johnson. According to the city data, this permit zone has a very low rate of permits issued per
parking spot.

Sincerely,
Ross Milton
Sherman Ave


mailto:rmilton@gmail.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com

